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Upcoming 
Events:

Due to the current
situation we will be
cancelling all 
meetings
and events for the
Month of May.

FRIDAY FISH FRYS

THE HARD 
WORKING 
MEN AND 
WOMEN 
WHO 
MAKE 
THESE 
MEALS 
POSSIBLE

More Photos 
on Page 8

 



When you pick up on Friday, you do not even have 
to leave your vehicle, just drive through to the door 
by the kitchen and we will deliver your order directly 
to you. There are Nobles who are donating their 
time to guide you to the delivery location.
 
I think and pray for all of us every day. This is like 
nothing any of us have ever experienced before. 
Keep in touch with our Shrine Mason friends. Call 
someone to brighten their day. We gave our 
neighbor a fish fry meal yesterday and it for sure 
was a high point for him. A simple “how are you 
doing” is all it takes. We are not just Shrine Masons, 
we are friends. Together we are strong.

“The strength of Freemasonry is in its loyalty to 
each other.” ~ Vasilios Karpos

Rick Kingstad
Potentate 2020

Nobles, Ladies and friends,

Another month of quarantine, social distancing or 
whatever you may refer to COVID-19 as has 
passed. Tripoli still proudly stands on Wisconsin 
Avenue as it has for decades. The social activity 
inside has ground down to a standstill but there is 
activity. The grand old place is receiving TLC with 
cleaning, lighting changes and general 
maintenance. Damon and Patrick have upgraded 
the lighting in areas to keep energy costs down 
using existing resources to do the upgrades. Doug 
has been working very hard outside and inside to 
keep our Tripoli Shrine in the grand form it deserves. 
John is working with the Federal Government to find 
additional ways to get funding. We are receiving 
funds from some of our groups that greatly helps 
with the sudden stop of income. Lady Bonnie has 
been answering phones during the week, cleaning 
and taking orders for our Fish Fry.

The Fish Fry just had its third week. It’s been a good 
success. Thanks to all the Tripoli families who come 
each week now to enjoy a to-go meal and share a 
few words with the volunteers. We started sharing 
beer and wine at a low cost to the members - that 
also has worked out well. Next week the catfish will 
be discontinued. Replacing that will be RIBS! We 
will have baked Cod, fried Cod or RIBS. The sides 
will still be potato pancakes or a baked potato. Call 
your orders in on Wednesday or Thursday between 
10:00AM and 2:00PM, use the Tripoli number 414-
933-4700. If no one answers, press 5 and leave a 
voice mail. Include your name and telephone 
number in case we must call you back. 

Rick Kingstad

Potentate's Message



Refer a Good Man

TRIPOLI FRIDAY FISH FRYS
3 Piece Fried or Baked Cod

and other SURPRISES
Potato Pancakes or Baked Potato

 Coleslaw * Applesauce * Rye Bread 
 

Members only - Pre Order for Pick Up Friday 4-5:30pm
Call Wednesday 10-2 or Thursday 10-2 to place order

$10.00 BEER

https://webfez.shrinenet.org/nextstep


......

Ron Hack

I hope that this message finds you and your 
family healthy and safe. It has been a tough 
month for all of us. As Shrine Masons, 
staying home is not our norm. We enjoy 
meeting together for business and social 
events. Many of us enjoy volunteering and 
working with others. These activities help 
define who we are and give purpose to our 
lives. Many of us feel helpless. This is a 
difficult time for all of us. But know that if we 
stay home and take precautions, when we 
are able to meet again, all will be able to be 
there.
Spring flowers are blooming! Lady Bird 
Johnson said, “When flowers bloom, so does 
Hope.” In the Bible, Hope is the confident 
expectation of what God has promised. Hope 
is the belief things will work out for the best, 
especially when it seems otherwise. Hope 
helps you stay calm and peaceful when 
something turns out to be less than desirable. 
Hope believes you will get through the bad 
times. Hope remembers the times you made 
it through tough times. Job 11:18 says; "And 
you will feel secure, because there is hope: 

Chaplain's Corner

 Place an ad for your business
 and help us produce this Tattler.

 Contact Tripoli Shrine Center office
@ 414-933-4700 to place an ad.

REACH out to NEW Customers!

you will look around and take your rest in 
security.” As the flowers reach for the sky, let 
us grow our Faith and have Hope for the 
future as we make our way through this new 
and uncharted world.
Let us pray for all those whose lives have 
been endangered or disrupted by the 
COVID19 virus. Let us pray that all those in a 
position to make decisions have the wisdom 
and strength to make the best decisions for 
the USA and the world. 
Stay strong! It will take a while but we will be 
able to meet again, and hopefully be out 
marching, riding and driving in parades this 
summer.

Stay Well,
Ron



Well Done Good and Faithful Servant.

Member SinceAgeCityDateName

Black Camel
These we do not forget.

In Memoriam
Our beloved Brethren live on in new and more glorious 

life and service.  We carry their influence in our lives 
and their memories in our hearts.  They are not 

forgotten.

William C Kirchner
Peter W Stathas
William L Van Zile 
Vincent L. Shuler

3/11/2020
3/20/2020
3/25/2020
4/07/2020

102
  92
  81
  91

West Bend
Oconomowoc
Kenosha
Kenosha

05/31/1986
12/02/1967
12/02/2000 
12/07/1991

Nobles, Ladies and Friends of Tripoli:
 

It is with a heavy heart that we inform you of the passing of Noble Vincent L. Shuler.  He 
passed away on April 7, 2020.  Please keep his Lady Patsy and all of his family in your 
prayers.  A private family service was held.
 
In light of the COVID-19 public health crisis, SERVICES ARE POSTPONED AND WILL BE 
ANNOUNCED LATER. THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING.

Sincerely,
Rick Kingstad
Potentate of Tripoli 2020

http://www.jdgriffiths.com/
https://glexcavatinginc.com/


May Birthdays
05/01
Donald C Shultis
Scott B Koerner

05/03
Curt A Campagna
Parker R Shriver
Hugh K Sherron

05/04
Ronald S Pollpeter
Je� Frodermann
Anthony B Marinello
Robert M Byrne

05/05
Cli�ord W Jensen

05/06
Gene Schmeling

05/08
Ronald J 
Rasmussen
Duane G Grady
Kevin S Smith

05/09
John R Golmant

05/10
Carl A Nell
James W Cleary P.P.
Richard G Volland

05/11
Donald P Rei�
Robert A May
Dennis M Ledoux

05/12
Patrick L Malinger

05/13
Craig S Wepprecht

05/14
Albert H Hardy Jr
Wayne L Terpstra
Louis A Metz III

05/15
Philip J Swartz

05/16
Duane A Fitch

05/17
Robert M Parrish
Donald E Brockman
Gary L Shaw
George W Les
Cli�ord C Wendorf
Richard C Kasza
Dennis Birkley

05/18
Rodney M Waite

05/19
Terence P Tracy
Donald R Kurki
Brian M Lerch

05/21
Jerry F Harrison

05/22
Ebner H Luetzow
Frederick F Penrod

05/23
Kenneth W Fletcher
James A Fagan

05/24
Alan R Vittori

05/25
Lester A Butz

05/26
Robert Yunker

05/27
James D Koontz
Larry A Day
Nick Spinelli Jr.
Alfred O Pfei�er
George J Weber

05/28
Harold L Hinkley
Blair D Dixon
James E Shapiro
Lyle L Lance

05/29
Thomas A Glennon
Harry J Burczyk
Donald E Van 
Winkle
William A Reid

05/30
Rick E Gustafson
Alan F May

05/31
Paul K Schacht
William R Volker
Gerald L Hamholm



Thank You
For Your

Donations

Feztival of Trees
Motor Corps
Long Riders

Day-Lite Lodge #358
Brookfield Lodge #370

Legion of Honor
Waukesha Shrine Club
 Kenosha Shrine Club 

 Tripoli Temple Demolay Unit



FRIDAY FISH FRYfor the
Frank Foti stopped by





ATTENTION
ALL CLUB & UNIT HEADS

Please send current
 contact information to the recorder at 

 recorder@tripolishrinecenter.com

Onion Update
We will have onions for our personal use and our pre-sales.
 WE WILL NOT BE SELLING ON THE STREET CORNERS.

 
  All clubs and units that would like some onions and dressings, please send 

your order to Tom Schlicht at taschlicht@aol.com by May 5th.
We hope to have them sometime towards the end of May.

Pricing:
$12.00 per bag

$5.00 per dressing





continuedDAUGHTERS OF THE NILE
Shelomoth Temple No. 106

Working together to benefit Shriner's Hospital for Children

Hello

Here we are, still staying home and learning new 
ways to connect with our members.  I am pleased 
to announce that we had a virtual installation in 
which I was crowned Queen of Shelomoth Temple 
No 106.  We also installed our line officers and 
Banker.  The remaining officers will be installed 
once we meet again in person.  I always try to 
look for the good in any situation.  In this case it 
was a true honor for me to have my daughter 
Kailey crown me in our home via Zoom.  She and 
I picked out the crown I will be wearing in hopes 
that one day she will wear it as a Queen in 
Daughters of the Nile. 

In a traditional installation, she would not have been 
able to do this - so this is my blessing among the 
disappointment of having to do a virtual installation.

"In this case it was a true honor for 
me to have my daughter Kailey 
crown me in our home via Zoom."
 
The Supreme Temple has been very flexible and 
accessible to help us through this uncharted 
situation.  I am saddened to inform everyone that our 
Supreme Queen Dale Obernolte passed away on 
April 6th and our Supreme Princess Royal Heather 
Krastins Lambert has been installed as our new 
Supreme Queen.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to 
SQ Dale’s family.  We also extended heartfelt 
support and encouragement to SQ Heather.

These are very difficult times for all of us.  I am still 
able to get out to work and interact with my 
coworkers and patients. Many of you are not leaving 
home and are missing family and friends.  I look 
forward to the day we can all be together again.

Until then we will continue to have Zoom sessions at 
the same time as our normal stated sessions - 
second Saturdays at 10 am. Watch your 
email/Facebook for the links to join in.  As I have said 
before - the dress code now includes pajamas!!!

As of this writing, we are still planning for our 
Supreme Session in St. Paul MN in June.  If any 
changes are made we will be sure to notify the ladies 
of the household.



HEREYOU CAN PAY YOUR DUES

For Continuing Your Membership
THANK YOU

CONNECTING SHRINERS
WebFez

Shelomoth Temple No. 106
Working together to benefit Shriner's Hospital for Children

Be safe and stay strong - we WILL get through 
all of these difficult times and I believe we will 
be stronger!!  Reach out to me with any 
questions - I am here for YOU and for our kids 
at Shriners Hospitals for Children!

Much love and Nile smiles,
Jenna Gapinski
Queen Elect
jkgjewelry@hotmail.com
262-420-7323 cell

https://webfez.shrinenet.org/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://webfez.shrinenet.org/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F


Legion of Honor

UNITS

Having sent my last 3 Tattler articles to the wrong 
email address, this is a composite of the New Year. 
As luck would have it, January decided to arrive on 
the night of our installation. Weathermen predicted 6 
to 10 inches of snow on January 11th. Luckily, we 
got a lot less. The installation followed our dinner at 
Diamond Jims Supper Club in Hales Corners. Then 
Potentate Bob Capen and Divan member Matt 
Wright were the Installing Officer and Installing 
Marshal respectively to install Gary Parker and his 
corps of officers for 2020. The Legion wants to thank 
past Commander Tom Cole for his leadership over 
the past two years. Our first parade of the year was 
on Match 14th for the Bluemound Road St. Patrick’s 
Day Parade. It was cancelled due to the 
Coronavirus. We are also lining up our summer 
parades. We have Harland on June 28th; we have 
applied for entry in the Menomonee Fall Parade on 
July 3rd. We then have Wauwatosa and New Berlin 
on July 4th. South Milwaukee and Dousman on July 
25th and 26th respectively. St Francis will finish off 
our parades sometime in late August. The Legion of 
Honor meets at Tripoli on the third Monday of the 
month at 7 pm. If you are a proud holder of a DD-
214, we would like to see you.

Bob Lijewski
Adjutant

If you are interested in joining our club, please drop 
me a note and I will add you to our contact list. 
Ladies are welcome to join too. Be safe!
Cheers,
 
Bob Capen – Brewmaster
bobcapen@sbcglobal.net

Mystic Brewers
Brewers, Winemakers, and Tasters,
Well another month of social distancing has passed 
and my stock of refreshments is diminishing. I just 
got done bottling a batch of wine. A Cabernet – 
Syrah blend. And brewed a Scotch Ale that should 
be ready to tap in a few days. I should be ready to 
weather the next month or so. Hope all of you are 
doing well and please keep working on your brews 
and libations. I would like to have a get together 
where we could share what we have made during 
out time apart. I hope to have a “Pub Meeting” as 
soon as we are given the green light to meet in 
groups again.

https://www.showpiecelawns.com/


UNITS
With the changing of the times, the Animals held their first ever online meeting this past month. It was held on 
zoom and we will be having another one on May 26th at 6:30pm. Please look to your emails or snail mail for 
further information on our next meeting.
   
Thanks,
Nathan Devermann
Director Animal Unit  

Motor Corps

Animals

Riding Out the Storm

Nobles, the 2020 season brings unique challenges. 
While we practice social distancing and stay close to 
our families, so too shall we evaluate the best way to 
fulfill our mission of support during these times. We 
have all ridden out a storm, and this is one that the 
award-winning Tripoli Shrine Motor Corps will ride 
out, too. On April 20th, we held our first-ever virtual 
meeting via WebEx. It was a great success -- with 
over 14 Nobles attending, we were able to tend to 
business.

The most important outcome was in support of our 
Shrine. Last month, it was made known that the lack 
of income during Governor Evers' stay-at-home order 
put Tripoli's finances in jeopardy. The newly formed 
Feztival unit donated $10,000 to Tripoli to help us all 
get through this time and challenged other units to 
donate as they could as well.

Understanding the importance of this need, the 
Motor Corps rose to that challenge. The motion was 
passed, and we will match the Feztival unit by also 
donating $10,000. 

The uncertainty of in-person sales also put the 
Vidalia onion sale in question. We concluded that 
we would take pre-sales only. Please reach out to 
anyone you can who may be interested in onions, 
tally pre-sales, and get your orders in to Keith 
Sargeant by May 3rd so he can submit a total on 
behalf of the Motor Corps. 

Parade chairman Ron Hack reported that several 
parades have cancelled. We expected this and will 
continue to follow the situation, in hopes that there 
will be some opportunities to perform this year. 
Besides the safety concerns, municipalities are 
struggling with budgetary impact from the pandemic 
as well. We will work with them however we can, to 
foster a continuation of the Motor Corps' great 
relationship with the community.

Continued



UNITS
Looking forward, we are performing much-needed maintenance on our truck to make sure we're ready to go. 
We will have our next stated meeting again virtually on WebEx on May 18th. Until then, may all the Nobles 
and their families be safe and well,
 
Fraternally, 
 Sean Schult, Commander    

Motor Corps 

Clowns
THE MAGNIFICENT SEVEN ride again on board 
the beautifully decorated gulf-cart Clownmobile. It 
was a most heart warming and splendid sight to see 
that cart at every parade last summer. Rain or 
shine, week after week, our loyal and dedicated 
clowns managed to turn out and fill those seats. 
Hats off and congratulations, job well done.
.

The Clown Unit is always looking for any Shriner 
who would like to ride with them, JUST ASK. They 
will welcome you with open with open arms. No 
costume needed, we'll supply you a red nose but do 
wear your Fez. Don't worry, we'll find you a seat.

Thank You
Jerry Hersh
Clown Director/President



Craft ClubPostponed 
until events at 
Tripoli resume

Fun and Fel lowship
For Shriners, Masons and Men over 21
Refreshments and Snacks
Watch the Game of the Night on the
80" TV, Cards, Pool, Conversation on 
Freemasonry and the Shrine

Bring a cash donation or a bottle of
your favorite spirits

Tripoli Shrine Center
2nd Floor

Billiard Room

Sent in by Rick Kingstad 

If you have an 
inspirational, 
funny cartoon, 
quote or picture, 
please send it in 
to the Tattler 
editor at 
tattler@tripolishri
necenter.com

Something to fill 
up the Tattler in 
these dry times 
and fill up our 
hearts.



I HAVE REALLY MISSED SEEING YOU!!!

It seems like a very long time since we have been together. I sincerely hope that 
you have been healthy! As we miss the close contact with our families, friends and 
daily activities, we realize the importance of keeping everyone safe.  

Although it is necessary to cancel our May meeting, I would like to reschedule our 
planned program to honor some of our past members and presidents. This is a very 
important event that should not be overlooked. 

I am hoping that we will be together for our June meeting. At that time, we will 
discuss ideas for some special events. Although we usually go dark during July and 
August, if there is interest in still holding a monthly meeting, that can be arranged.
 
With a lot of time on my hands…. I have spent hours reading many articles of 
inspiration.  The one that comes to my mind quickly is based on being grateful for 
the life that we have and the special people that surround us. Every day is a gift.

I sincerely hope that you are able to find comfort in the hope that our separation 
may soon be over.  We all have had so many plans put on hold during this crisis. 

Let’s continue to work together to increase the membership of our important 
organization. In 2023, we will be celebrating our “100” year anniversary as an 
auxiliary for the Children’s Hospital and healthcare. Wow!!!! I am looking forward to 
making the next 3 years very memorable. Please invite your family, friends, their 
friends, and their friends to join this wonderful organization. 

Stay healthy and safe,
 
Jo Ann Stawicki, President
414.861.3201    joannsavon@aol.com

 Womens Auxiliary



NEW  -  A�ENTION  -  NEW

https://holzmotors.com/






Official Call of the Potentate: 
 Nobility of Tripoli 

 

 
Monthly Stated Meetings

 May 13TH - CANCELLED
  JUNE 10TH

 
  For the Purpose of Old and New Business 

Your Attendance is Urgently Requested
Dinner: 5:30PM - Meeting: 7:00PM

WEAR YOUR FEZ!
 

Attest: Pete Hennig, Recorder
 Yours in the Faith,

Rick Kingstad, Potentate

office@tripolishrinecenter.com
tattler@tripolishrinecenter.com

2020 Elected Divan
Illustrious Potentate
Richard C. Kingstad (Bonnie)
H: 414-425-9481
C: 414-429-4281
potentate@tripolishrinecenter.
com
 
Chief Rabban
Joseph Brunk
H: 414-526-8216
Joseph.brunk@gmail.com
 
Assistant Rabban
Matthew Wright (Catherine)
H: 414-254-5677
trowel80@hotmail.com

High Priest & Prophet
Dale Graeven (Sondra)
H: 414-764-8187
C: 414-852-4838
HDShriner@wi.rr.com

Oriental Guide
Gerry Arnholt (Diane)
H: 262-250-1343
C: 414-460-7548
garnholt3@gmail.com

Treasurer
John Bugajski (Nancy)
H: 414-282-7279
C: 414-491-1728
tripolitreasurer@tripolishrinec
enter.com

Recorder
Pete Hennig (Carol)
C: 262-689-0837
recorder@tripolishrinecenter.c
om

Elected Board of Trustees
Je� Delaney (Linda)
W: 262-679-9700
je�@customwireind.com

Art Karos (Kristina)
H: 414-628-8990
art@arthurkaros.com

Mark Pachefsky (Lori)
C: 414-336-6053
pachefsky@charter.net

2020 Appointed 
Divan
Ceremonial Director
Bob Manders (Kathy)
H: 414-228-8344
C: 414-380-3333
mandersent@hotmail.com

1st Ceremonial Master
Al Soriano (Carrie)
H: 414-531-3887
soapdawg@gmail.com

2nd Ceremonial Master
Jim Burton
C: 414-852-7411
burton.j@sbcglobal.net

Marshal
Brian Gra� (Rebecca)
H: 262-673-6775
C: 262-617-7157
gra�sgcs@gmail.com

Captain of the Guard
Damon Albers (Trish)
C: 414-208-7901
damon713@wi.rr.com

Outer Guard
Pat Jackson (Angie)
C: 414-467-3669
actnjxn21@hotmail.com

Orator
Neil Laack (Shari)
H: 414-761-0998
C: 414-801-4538
spike6770@att.net

Chaplain
Ron J. Hack (Debbie)
H: 414-546-2097
C: 414-732-0144
jenmat@ameritech.net

Attorney
Peter J. Salza (Georgiana)
H: 414-354-8748
C: 414-916-1237
gsalza@att.net

Membership
Pat Jackson (Angie)
C: 414-467-3669
actnjxn21@hotmail.com

Gerry Arnholt (Diane)
H: 262-250-1343
C: 414-460-7548
garnholt3@gmail.com

May 20th

Deadline
Submission

June's Tattler
FROM THE EDITOR

https://threepillars.org/


Contact Information

Follow The Shriners Hospital on Social Media

Follow The Tripoli Shriners Social Media

Tripoli Shriners 
Scimitar Foundation
Tripoli Shrine Circus
Tripoli Shrine Center Banquet & Events

3000 W. Wisconsin Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53208

www.tripolishrinecenter.com

Open to the public

Building closes at

Administrative Hours

Dale Graeven
H:414-764-8187 
C:414-852-4838
HDShriner@wi.rr.com

Circus: Onion Sales:
Tom Schlicht
C: 414-852-3214
taschlicht@aol.com

Mark Norville
C: 414-460-1290
minnesotamark@gmail.com

UNITS
ANIMALS:
NATHAN DEVERMANN
(262) 719-4673

ANTIQUE AUTO:
ANDY PACHEFSKY
(414) 687-7646

CHIPPEWA MINI Ts:
JON O'CONNELL
(715) 563-6553

CLOWNS:
JERRY HERSH
(414) 351-4659

CRUSADERS:
MIKE CLINNIN
(414) 294-0238

DEMOLAY:
AL IDING (414) 258-6481

DIRECTOR’S STAFF:
RICK LOCH (414) 406-
8230

HIGHLANDERS:
SHAWN ATHY
(414) 304-5192

HILLBILLIES:
JOE SCITES (PATRICIA)
(414) 281-1905

LEGION OF HONOR:
BOB LIJEWSKI (KATHY)
(414) 422-9452

LONG RIDERS:
ART KAROS
(414) 628-8990

MARSHALS:
LEIGHTON R. TIMM
(262) 257-0474

MOTOR CORPS:
SEAN SCHULT (HEATHER)
(414) 324-2910

NEXGEN:
URAL (PATRICK) JACKSON
(414) 467-3669

NORTHWOODS JACKS:
SCOTT KELLOG 
(715) 545-2004

PHOTO CORPS:
DENNIS WILSON
(414) 588-0855

PROVOST:
DUSTIN HERZOG 
(262) 442-0381

PURVEYORS:
GLEN JONES (317) 452-2455
RICK GUTOWSKI (414) 807-0584

RITUALISTIC DIVAN:
TOM CURTIS
(414) 899-2578

TILERS:
ROBERT ADAMS
(414) 462-0800

TRANSPORTATION:
FRANK FOTI
(414) 940-5632

CLUBS
FOND DU LAC:
CURRENTLY INACTIVE

HARBORVIEW:
PATRICK JACKSON
(414) 467-3669

KENOSHA:
RUSSELL GENAME
(262) 697-3458

LAKE SHORE:
DON ADAMS (414) 378-9131

NORTHWOODS:
ROSS BORCHARDT
(920) 851-4747

NORWAUKEE:
TOM SCHLICHT (414) 852-3214

SHEBOYGAN:
RON GUSTAFSON(920)627-4107

TRI-COUNTY:
TRENT VUKODINOVICH
(262) 210-2185

WAUKESHA:
Dave West (262) 549 0923
dist354@outlook.com

WEST ALLIS:
RON HACK (414) 732-0144

WHITNALL PARK:
DAVE SCHABER (414) 422-1367

WINNEBAGOLAND:
BILL HESSER (920) 379-9886

ALLIANCES
SOUTHWEST FLORIDA:
CARL WUSSOW
(863) 420-1839

DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE
Jenna Gapinski
262-420-7323 

WOMEN’S AUXILIARY:
Jo Ann Stawicki 
414-861-3201  
 

HOSPITAL
HOSPITAL COMMITTEE:
BOB MANDERS
(414) 380-3333

Mon. - Fri.
9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

10:00 p.m. on Unit
meeting nights.

Mon. - Fri.
9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Open Upon Request

https://www.facebook.com/ShrinersHospitalsforChildren/
https://twitter.com/shriners?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.flickr.com/photos/shrinershospitals/
https://www.youtube.com/user/shrinershospitals
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripoli-Shriners-137029506344968/
https://www.facebook.com/Scimitar-Foundation-Inc-162016120617931/
https://www.facebook.com/shrinecircusmilwaukee/
https://www.facebook.com/Tripolibanquets/


TRIPOLI HAPPENINGS

Tripoli Shrine Center
3000 W. Wisconsin Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Change Service Requested

Highlanders, Photo Corps
Freemasons 363 Lodge
Nathan Hale Lodge
Lafayette Lodge
Stated Meeting (except July and Aug.)
5:30 Dinner, 7 PM Meeting
Shriner’s Hospital Committee
(between dinner and Stated Meeting
in Melham Parlor)
Directors Staff
Motor Corps Exec. - 6:00 PM
Motor Corps - 7:00 PM
Legion of Honor, Antique Auto
Highlanders, Hillbillies, Clowns
Nathan Hale Lodge
Provost, Freemasons 363 Lodge
Craft Club, 7 PM
DeMolay Unit Meeting
Ring 41 Magicians

1st Wed.

1st Thurs.
2nd Tues.
2nd Wed. 

2nd Wed.

2nd Fri.
3rd Mon.

3rd Wed.
3rd Thurs.
4th Wed.
4th Fri.

Last Wed.

JuneMay

Executive Meetings - 1st Monday - 6:00 PM
(ex. July & August)

Red Fez Schedule

Third Wednesday of each month at Tripoli
For Luncheon and Business Meeting 

(ex. July & August)

Women's Auxiliary

Second Saturday of each month at Tripoli for 
Meeting and Luncheon—10:00 a.m. 

(ex. June & December)

Daughters of the Nile

4th Tuesday at noon each month at Alioto's
Whitnall Park Shrine Club

6/01
6/03
6/04
6/09
6/10
6/12
6/13
6/15
6/15
6/17
6/18
6/24
6/26

Daylite Lodge
Freemasons 363 Lodge
Nathan Hale Lodge
Lafayette Lodge
Stated Meeting
Director's Staff
Daughters of the Nile
Legion of Honors
Daylite Lodge
Wome's Auxiliary
Nathan Hale Lodge
Freemasons 363 Lodge
DeMaloy Lodge

All events are cancelled for the 
month of May.
 
Have a Safe and Healthy Month.


